
New Snow and Wind in Taylor Fork

Date
Tue, 02/27/2024 - 14:30
Activity
Snowmobiling

We rode up Taylor Fork around Skyline Ridge towards Cabin Creek. We found 12" of new snow had fallen over
the last 24 hours. With poor visibility, we were unable to see any recent avalanche activity except for a small
recent avalanche that happened near Beaver Slide. This was right next to a much larger slide that Doug and Ian
had seen on 02/14/2024. While riding back we had a good view of the backside of Skyline Ridge above us and
again saw no recent avalanche activity. However, many slopes had been stripped by recent winds. Strong winds
and a foot of new snow that fell onto a weak snowpack kept us off of and out from underneath steep slopes, and
recent snow made for pleasant riding conditions. 

Region
Southern Madison
Location (from list)
Taylor Fork
Observer Name
Zach Peterson

http://w.mtavalanche.com/node/31041
http://w.mtavalanche.com/taxonomy/term/305
http://w.mtavalanche.com/taxonomy/term/305
https://www.mtavalanche.com/node/30741

